



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

Howdy:

Well, the riding season is almost over for most of us. Of course there are a few die-hards who will ride all year. Maybe I'm giving up too soon, but once school starts, summer's over for us.

September meeting: We had 18 members and 2 guests present. Our balance is \$1508.25. Most of the discussion centered on our preparations for the picnic, which turned out very well: We had over 25 people there and lots of good food (too bad we ran out of chips!). Good job, Jim and Don.

Halloween Party: The Gibsonburg Mafia will be handling this again this year. It will be on Sat., Oct. 25 at Bob Peck's house (on Co. Rd. 60, first house on right off US 6). Marcy Gregory and Cindy McGuire are in charge of this event--give them your cooperation. By the way, if you didn't go last year, you missed a super good time:

Next Meeting: We've got some very important business to take care of. First, we will be nominating people for the November election of officers. Everyone needs to think about how they can contribute to the organization. Second, we need to finish organizing the Halloween Party. Third, we need to work on details of the Xmas banquet. Finally, we've got to make a decision about whether to continue to put on the Midwest Rally. The meeting will be at 8 PM, on Tuesday, Oct. 14, at the usual place... See you there.

Your BMW duo.

maray & Ragh